

Toddler Parents.

Spring is upon us and boy are we ready for some sunny weather!!! We have been taking advantage and enjoying the few sunny days that we have had recently, the toddlers really enjoy going for walks.

This months themes will be **DR.SEUSS'S** Birthday March 2nd., **ST. PATRICK'S DAY** March 17th. & **BIG BIRDS Birthday** March 20th.

The whole month, I will be reading to the toddler's the wonderul children's books that Dr. Suess wrote!!

As we celebrate St. Patrick's Day this month, we will be focusing on the color green, while the shape of the month will be the Shamrock! I'm proud to say most of my toddlers have 1-10 counting down. Along with counting our toddler friends have really started memorizing the songs during circle time and began singing with each other through the day. It is fun to hear them singing to each other while they play or even while eating lunch.

I want to welcome a new assistant teacher this month, Miss Hannah.

REMINDERS:

- Please take blankets home on your child's last day for the week and bring back fresh blankets for following week.
- Check to see if your child is getting low on diapers.

HAPPY ST. PATRICK'S DAY EVERYONE!!!

MS. HEATHER